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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Welcome back to the Summer term, I hope you all had relaxing breaks with your families. It has been lovely to see the 
children again and watch them settle down to their learning so quickly. 
This term is always a busy one, we will do our best to keep you updated on events via newsletters and our school Facebook 
and Twitter accounts. You will also find an updated key dates list below, please make a note of the dates in your diary. 
Further details, regarding some of these events will be shared, nearer the time, but we wanted to give you as much notice 
as possible of key dates such as sports day etc. Please also note, the extra bank holiday on 8th May, due to the Coronation 
of the King. 
I wish you all a restful weekend. 
Miss K Aldred - Headteacher 
 

 
 
 
                                             

Coronation Celebration - Friday 5th May 
 
We will be marking the Coronation of King Charles with a special 
celebration day in school on Friday 5th May.  
 
The children are invited to wear red, white and blue mufti on that 
day. We are asking for a donation of £1, with funds going to 
FOBSA, to help support our summer fair fundraising efforts. 
 
We will be celebrating with a special picnic lunch, crown making 
workshops, time capsules, bunting and reading lots of stories 
about kings! 

Key Dates 
 
28/04 FOBSA Party Night 
01/05 School closed – Bank Holiday 
05/05 Coronation celebration day 
08/05 School closed – Bank Holiday 
26/05 Last day of term 
29/05-02/06 Half term 
 
05/06 Inset day- school closed 
06/06 School reopens 
07/06 Year 2 Trip  
15/06 Year R trip 
26/06 Year 1 Trip  
27/06 Transition day  
30/06 Annual reports sent to parents 
03/07 Open afternoon for parents 3.30-5.00 
09/07 Summer Fair 12.00-2.00 
11/07 Sports Day 1.45pm 
17/07 Year 2 Leavers Disco 
18/07 Year R Celebration assembly (09.30) 
19/07 Year 1 Celebration assembly (09.30) 
20/07 Year 2 Celebration assembly (09.30) 
21/07 Last day of term 
 
Full term dates can be found here 
 

 
 

FOBSA Update 
 
FOBSA will be very busy this term, with lots of exciting events planned, the first being Party Night on 28th April. Please 
ensure you book your tickets early to avoid missing out! 
 

Garden Plea 
 
Now that the slightly better weather has arrived, our school 
garden is beginning to spring back into life! As always, we have 
lots of projects planned for the children, including a wellington 
boot planter project! If your child has outgrown their welly boots 
please consider donating them to us so that we can recycle them 
as planters. We are also in need of some new pots, the very hard 
winter has meant we have lost quite a few of our terracotta 
planters and pots. If you are having a clear out at home and have 
any spare glazed or terracotta pots you no longer need, they will 
be very gladly received. 

http://www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk/
https://www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk/for-parents-carers/key-dates/

